From:

Rep. Matt Claman

Sent:

Monday, February 27, 2017 8:25 AM

To:

Lizzie Kubitz

Subject:

FW: I support HB-25

From: Robert Werner

Sent: Friday, February 24, 2017 9:43 PM

To: Rep. Matt Claman < Rep. Matt. Claman@akleg.gov>

Subject: I support HB-25

24 February 2017

Dear Representative Claman,

I am writing to express my support for HB-25, state legislation that would require insurance companies to cover one year of birth control at a time, instead of month-to-month. The legislature can ensure all women have consistent access to birth control by requiring that insurance cover one-year's supply of birth control at a time, dispensed on-site at the provider's office if available. We all deserve affordable and accessible birth control that works for us, regardless of our income or insurance carrier. Consistent access to birth control gives women the ability to control when and if they have children, giving them more career and education opportunities, healthier pregnancies, and making them less likely to depend on government programs. Today, most women have to refill their birth control every month, which is a burden for many women and leads to inconsistent birth control use.

Thank you for sponsoring the bill.

Sincerely,

Jeanne Schaaf

Anchorage, AK 99516

Cc: Rep. Jennifer Johnston

From: mary lee Guthrie

Sent: Sunday, February 26, 2017 5:57 PM

To: Lizzie Kubitz

Subject: HB25

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Flagged

I wish to express my strong support for HB 25. As a mother, stepmother and grandmother, much of my life has been dedicated to kids.

I know access to contraceptives and related reproductive health care is part of the bedrock of healthy, happy family life. Insurance coverage for this basic medical need is reasonable.

I'm conservative and think things that matter the most about families and kids are not something that can be done by government.

But assuring ready access to birth control is something members of our Legislature can choose to do. Or not. You can obstruct access to this necessary, but not sufficient, component to growing solid Alaskan families.

I urge you to choose to vote for HB25.

Thank you. Mary Lee Guthrie Fairbanks

From:

Janice Whitton

Sent:

Friday, February 24, 2017 2:23 PM

To:

Lizzie Kubitz

Subject:

Birth control coverage

Dear Congresswoman Lizzie. Kubitz,

I think every woman who desires so, should be allowed birth control coverage. It is as important to a women's welfare as any other prescription drug--considering the consequences of childbirth or unwanted child birth. Thank you for your work. Janice Whitton, Fairbans AK

From:

Rep. Matt Claman

Sent:

Monday, February 20, 2017 1:32 PM

To:

Lizzie Kubitz

Subject:

FW: HB 25 support

From: Laura Green

**Sent:** Monday, February 20, 2017 12:24 PM

To: Rep. Harriet Drummond <Rep.Harriet.Drummond@akleg.gov>

Cc: Rep. Matt Claman < Rep. Matt. Claman@akleg.gov>

Subject: HB 25 support

I support HB 25 which would require insurance cover 1 year supply of birth control at a time. As a full time working women, I found the 1 month at a time limits imposed by insurance companies for no viable medical reason to be cumbersome and I live here in Anchorage with reliable access to my own means of transportation! I can only imagine the hardship that such a silly restriction places on less fortunate women or those in more rural parts of the State.

Please support HB 25.

Thank you, Laura Green 99503